
Minority Report: As indicated above, the recommended formula 
represents a compromise between committee members. Some felt 
that the recommended formula removed too much capacity from 
Southern Oregon, which had benefited from base funding in the IDU 
Outreach Program. (Other HIV Prevention funding streams for did not 
include a generous base like the IDU Outreach Program.) 
Additionally, other IDU outreach programs in lower-incidence areas 
may lose all or part of their funding support. Some members felt that 
high-risk testing should have received a greater weight in the formula. 
In order to gain support for the compromise formula, it was agreed 
that this narrative would include this Minority Report section. 
 


